
 
  

 

 
 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 
 
 
November 25, 2024 
 
 
Re: Sector Investment Coordinator (SICs) RFP #DO241119 
 
 
Dear Bidder, 
  
The Kern Community College District would like to thank you for submitting a proposal in response to our Sector Investment 

Coordinator (SICs) RFP #DO241119 for the Kern Community College District on behalf of the Kern Coalition. Due to the 

limited response, the Kern Community College District, and its representatives, have determined it would be best to 

restructure and reissue the Sector Investment Coordinator (SICs) RFP #DO241119 to include a broader range of details. All 

potential bidders will be notified upon re-release, accordingly.  

 

Thank you again for your understanding and participation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Cammie Ehret-Stevens  
Assistant Director, Purchasing & Contracts  
 

 

       


